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Congratulations to Bryson and 
Allen! Thank you for your 
continuous service to our 

club! 

Kapi’olani Park Cleanup

Important Dates for the 
Month of August
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As it is the start of the new school year, we will be 
expecting new freshmen so be sure to make them feel 
welcome! Look forward to a variety of service projects in 
the future, and we hope to see you there. I hope you all 
had a relaxing summer and are recharged for the year 
ahead. Everyone on the board will do our best to ensure 
a successful term. I wish everyone the best of luck this 
year!

Happy August Key 
Clubbers, I hope you are all 
doing well! School has 
finally started, so things are 
about to get busy once 
again. I’m excited to work 
with you this year and I look 
forward to it. Since this is my 
last year at Damien, I’m 
going to give it my all to 
make sure we have an 
awesome year. 

Editor’s Note 
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President’s 

message
Happy August, Damien Memorial Key 

Clubbers? I hope this message finds you well, as it 

is the start of a new school year! I don’t know 

about all of you, but I am extremely excited to be 

going back to school in person, as we will finally 

be able to resume “normal” Key Club meetings 

after school in the cafeteria, and Key Club will be 

more interactive. 

As the new school year rolls around, we will 

be expecting new freshmen members, so please 

make them feel welcome and at home in our 

club. We want to make sure that Key Club is a 

safe haven for them to have fun all while serving 

their communities in the process. I want their 

freshman year in the club to be as impactful for 

them as it was for many of us upperclassmen, and 

I’m optimistic that with the new in-person service 

projects, more people will get out of their comfort 

zones and find their footing at Damien. 

I hope that you all had a relaxing summer 

and are recharged for the academic year ahead. 

Look forward to a multitude of new service 

projects, too; the board and I have been working 

and thinking extra hard to ensure that Key Club is 

as enjoyable as we can make it for all of you. :)
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Seeing as our Spotlight on Service Project 

topic for this month is “Children’s Education,” 

Damien Memorial Key Club members created 

bookmarks to distribute to the public libraries 

around the island. These bookmarks were 

handmade with construction paper, markers, 

colored pencils, and other craft supplies members 

had at home. We also received donations of 

bookmarks from our KIWANIS 

sponsoring club, Alaka’i Young Professionals, after they heard about our project!

In addition to this project, our members will be holding a book drive for 

Literacy for Keiki Hawai’i, a Hawai’i-based nonprofit organization focused on 

expanding and teaching literacy to elementary school children around the island. 

Our donations of both used books and bookmarks will be given to the organization 

at the end of the month.  

Bookmarks for public 
libraries
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Kapi’olani Park 
cleanup 

 
This summer, Damien Memorial 

Key Club conducted a cleanup at 
Kapi’olani park. It was our first 
in-person service project for the 
month of July, and it turned out to be 
successful! From 10am-12pm, our 
members worked diligently to 
beautify the park and pick up any 
trash in the area. When we arrived, 
we split up into groups to cover more 
ground. Though it was hot, we got 
through it and were able to pick up 
plenty of garbage. Some areas had a 
lot of trash, particularly by the 
bathrooms and benches. Most of the 
garbage consisted of small items 
such as cigarette butts, pieces of 
paper, bottle caps, etc. but there was 
an occasional plastic bottle or bag. 
When everyone was finished, we 
gathered by the designated meeting 
spot and called it a day. The park was 
much cleaner than before, and we 
hope that this service project benefits 
our community by making it a safer 
place. 
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17 Love Letters for 
Literacy

Important Dates for the 
Month of August

31UNICEF Math 
Games

Book Drive

Member 
Promotion 
Posters

Birthday Posters 
for Orphans
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM): TBD -

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- None -
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Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

-VP of Communication-
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Lillian Murakami

- Treasurer -
Julia Gonzales

- Editors -
Kaitlin Mercado

Elizabeth Nguyen

Kaihokulani Hanley

- Class Directors -
Katherine Casino

Gabrielle Hall

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

